
 

 

 

19 September 2023 
 
School Reading Records 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
School reading records will now be online. Next week, you will receive a text or email from Learning with 
Parents. Please click on the link. You will then be able to easily record any times that your child has read at 
home. The reading platform is very easy to use and requires very little navigation but there will be further 
information during the Meet the Teacher sessions this week. If you are unable to attend but would like a 
copy of the PowerPoint shown to parents, this will be put on SeeSaw and Tapestry next week. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please speak with your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


